Editors Note:

Thanks to Bob, Candi, and their Committee for a
wonderful weekend! The music and friendship was
memorable. If you missed it, you missed a great
time! We hope this edition of the “Fresh News” will
bring you some of the highlights and fun.

— Barb Meyers
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More photos on pages 9, 10 & 11





